
March
Sixteenth

1923.

Dr, Linsly R* Williams, 
370 Seventh Avenue,
Kew York City.

Dear Dr. Williamst-
1 should have, written to you earlier in the week to thank you once again for 

your very great kindness in coming to Montreal to 
give one of the addresses in the Industrial Medicine series. 2he last one was given to-day by Dr. Sawyer, 
Medical Adviser to the Eastman Kodak Company, who spoke very well indeod.

I have hoard many flattering comments 
this week with regard to your lecture and I can with­
out hesitation, give you the assurance that it was 
very greatly enjoyed by all.

With all good wishes and hoping to see 
you again some time in Montreal, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal.
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